
  Special Programs 

      January, 2017    

Special Education 

One of the big ODE reports for SPED was due December, 19, 2016.  With this 

being year 2 in this position, LeighAnne and I were able to get things done at an 

earlier date, which was very helpful with all of the bad weather. 

We are now moving on to do the SPR and I, file reviews in the month of January. 

English Language Learners 

  Currently we have 16 students identified as ELL. 

ELL State Report #1 is done and turned in for the 2016-17 school year. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

AVID tutors began working in December, 2016.  This is earlier than we had them 

last year. 

Terra Boyko, the Oregon AVID Director will be coming to Sheridan School District 

for her annual visit the week of January 16-20th, 2017.  It is always great when 

she comes, so we can show off the hard work that has been happening in 

Sheridan Schools.  


